
Dear Year 4,

We hope you have been enjoying the beautiful sunshine and have managed to get 
outdoors to cycle or walk or even read in the garden. Have you spotted any new birds in 
your garden? Have any of you been star gazing during this fabulous weather and seen the 
meteor shower? Have you had a go at the list of challenges on the website? 

We hope you have started to get back into some kind of routine after the Easter break and
that you have been working through the English and Maths. We have set you a range of 
problems to solve on Mathletics so make sure you check this. These problem solving 
questions are new and you might not have seen them before. We are checking your
answers and looking at how you have solved the questions. If you have any questions you 
can message your teacher and we can respond within Mathletics.  

Remember you now can email us any questions or tell us about what you have been 
doing. It would be lovely to hear from you. 

Stay safe, keep healthy and keep smiling!

Mrs Simpson and Mrs Bench xx

Before we go here’s a riddle: 

What can travel around the world while staying in a corner?


